
Are  you  brave  enough  this
Halloween?
The National Trust for Scotland (NTS) would like to invite you
to Scotland’s Georgian House in Charlotte Square to scare you
out of your wits this Halloween!

 

The conservation charity has teamed up with Mercat Tours to
offer  brave  souls  a  chance  to  ‘perambulate  with  the
poltergeists’ at one of its most horribly historic houses, no
7 Charlotte Square.

There will be Halloween events across many venues owned by the
NTS this October, all inspired by the horrible histories of
its heritage sites.

You will be guided by ghosts ‘from the other side’ who will
take you on an exclusive walk around the house telling you
some gory tales as you go.

The tours run on 28 – 31 October at 6 and 8pm. Prices are £18
per adult and £10 per child.

Booking is essential through Mercat Tours via

www.mercattours.com/online-booking.asp or by calling 0131 225
5445

Be  warned  –  the  tours  score  a  spooktacular  three  on  the
Trust’s Halloween petrifying poltometer rating of scariness,
and are suitable for older children who must be accompanied by
adults.

Halloween Tours with Mercat Tours
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Mon 28, 29 + 31 Oct, 6pm + 8pm
Georgian House, 7 Charlotte Square, Edinburgh EH2 4DR

 

 

http://www.nts.org.uk/Property/Georgian-House

